

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

October 25, 2021

The Honorable Anthony Gonzalez U.S. House of Representatives 2458 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3059

Dear Congressman Gonzalez:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Informing Veterans on Education for Transitioning Servicemembers Act" (H.R. 5483) that would direct the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to provide more information to qualified service-disabled veterans about the Veteran Readiness and Employment (VR&E) Program.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran's issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER J. SLAWINSKI

National Executive Director

CJS:tl:tw